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Date: 08/04/2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to the new academic year at Roberts Elementary. We look 

forward to an exciting year filled with growth, learning, and new opportunities. 

As we begin the term, we would like to kindly remind all parents about the payment of school activity fees. 

Timely fee payment ensures that the school can continue to provide high-quality education, resources, and 

services to support your child's development. 

Academic Grade Level or Club:  2nd Grade 

• Scholastic News $8 

• Holiday Crafts $15 

• Field Day/Fun Run/Field Trip Shirt $8.00 

• Binders & Tabs/Writing Resources $12 

 

Total Fees: ___$43___________ 

 

Online fee payment is the only acceptable form of payment. Please use the attached eFunds directions to 

complete the payment process by September 6, 2025. If you need to discuss payment options or a scholarship, 

please send your child’s teacher an email by September 6, 2025.  

 

If you would like to support another student within your grade level, you may add onto your total and put in the 

comment scholarship funds for grade level students.  

 

Note: Any funds not spent during the year will go toward end of the year celebrations and activities. This does 

not cover the cost of any field trips we take, that fee will be collected at a later time.  

 

We appreciate the support of our parents and look forward to a wonderful year as all of our Red Foxes Rocket 

to Success! 

 

Thank you, 

 

The Second Grade Team 
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